
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the City Council
Date: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:02:22 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 11/13/2017 3:02 pm

Response #: 241

Submitter ID: 16105

IP address: 97.113.8.138

Time to complete: 8 min. , 46 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Paul Barrera

4. 17713 15th Ave NE, Suite 105

5. 2064137288

6. paul@northcitylaw.com

7. North City Law has concerns over Ordinance 808, the Shoreline business and occupation tax
proposal. North City Law is a growing law firm located in North City. At the recent Council Candidate
Forum at Crest Cinemas, councilmember Will Hall commented that he wanted to see more
professional firms in Shoreline. We are a prime example of such professional firms so desired in
Shoreline. As we continue to grow, we are concerned by the method of computation of the
business and occupation tax on gross receipts. This proposed tax directly affects fast-growing
businesses like ours. We find it discouraging to new and developing professional firms. Because any
tax under that threshold creates an economy that is directly adverse to the objective of growing
professional firms in this city, North City Law supports a business and occupation tax for annual
gross receipts of greater than $400,000 in Shoreline.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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